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11th November 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your Year 3 child has access to a huge range of books from the school 
library – from fantastic fiction, to traditional tales, hundreds of non-
fiction titles, graphic novels, stories from film and TV, and more.  
 
For extra support and information you can log onto the Reading 
Cloud, which allows you and your child to check which books he or 
she has borrowed, browse the library stock, reserve books and write 
reviews. Click on ‘Who Next’ for a list of recommended future books 
and authors based on the books that your child has already borrowed. 
Carefully selected websites will also appear in your searches, and 
these can be really helpful with homework topics. 
 
The Court Lane Junior Reading Cloud can be accessed directly using the following address: 
http://u000646.microlibrarian.net , or via a link on the school website. There is also an App version with the 
same functionality called ‘iMLS’ available from the App Store and Android Market. When using the app it is 
possible to submit video reviews and wishlist suggestions for books you would like added to the library.  
 
If you would like your child’s username and password, please complete and return the slip below. 
 
Also, as the library is extremely well used, but only staffed part time, we greatly appreciate any voluntary help 
that parents may be able to provide. Please contact me if you could offer an hour or so a week to help sort and 
tidy the books. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Gibbons, School Librarian 
library@courtlanejnr.portsmouth.sch.uk 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

School library (Mrs Gibbons) 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________  Class: __________________________ 
 
I would like to receive the username and password for my child to be able to access the online library /App. 
 
Parent/carer name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Signature: _________________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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